
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Father's Day Giant Mug 

Black “Super Dad” and blue “My favourite child gave me 
this mug" drinking mugs 

Dates sold: 25/06/2023 – 8/09/2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The mugs may crack and break when 
filled with hot liquids. 

Hazard: There is a risk of injury from burns and lacerations from sharp 
edges if the mugs break during use. 

 

Consumers should stop using affected mugs immediately. Return them to 
the place of purchase for a full refund. 

 

For more information contact Splosh Australia on 07 3805 4718 Monday 
to Friday between 8am and 4pm. 

 

Purchased from: Independent retailers  

See productsafety.gov.au for a list of businesses that sold these products 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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